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The event took place on September 6, 2024, from 5:00 PM to 6:00 PM. All participating teams 

from the Smart India Hackathon were in attendance. The session began with an introduction to 

Dr. Atul Dusane, the mentor of the winning teams from SIH 22 and 23. Dr. Dusane shared his 

experiences, offered tips and strategies for success, and addressed all student queries. This event 

was organized by the students of the Learn Tech Club in collaboration with the Institution's 

Innovation Council (IIC). 

 



 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 


